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3225 25th Street SE       
Salem, OR 97302       
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The Boeing Company has made the difficult decision to reduce its workforce. This decision is 
expected to result in the permanent layoff of approximately 50 employees at the Company’s 
Oregon location. Layoffs are expected to begin on January 17, 2025  for most employees. 
Bumping rights do not exist.  
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This notice is being voluntarily provided to you in accordance with the Worker Adjustment and 
Retraining Notification (WARN) Act and any applicable state or local laws, even though such 
notice may not be legally required.  
 
Additional information regarding these anticipated layoffs will be made available upon request.  
 
Sincerely, 
____________________________________ 
Elizabeth French 
Exit Management | The Boeing Company 

| Eastern Standard Time 
elizabeth.j.french@boeing.com 
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